
The Revised Constitution:  This item is on the agenda for discussion and I hope that you’ve 
had time to read it.  The constitution was last updated in 2010 and as we are now run our 
own affairs it is time for a further review.   To summarise the main proposed changes: 

1. The objects have been expanded to reflect the Club’s current activities and 
aspirations. 

2. Membership, the position of magazine subscribers needed to be clarified and a new 
junior membership has been introduced. 

3. Ordinary members entitlements have been clarified in line with membership. 
4. Neither the secretary nor the treasurer need to be committee members this change is 

to allow more flexibility. 
5. The committee in line with normal practice will appoint officers of the association 

annually. 

 


